
Hi I am Emma Wynne. I 
go to the Maryland 
school for the Blind 
and at my school we 
start our school year in 
August. But some 
schools start in July 
and that means if you 
have your birthday in 
August, you won’t get 
that next school year. 



Some kids get only 15 
years of school and 
others get 16. I think 
we should make this a 
law to be nice to 
everyone and 
everyone gets the 
same time to be in 
school 16 years and to 
be fair to everyone. 
Please pass this bill. 



Emma Wynne 
Timonium, MD 


